
No Strings Badminton
No Strings Badminton sessions will be able to restart from Monday 17th May,

Make sure you have everything in place to return safely to court...

Booking system in place
to manage numbers

Records of players
kept for 21 days

COVID-19 Officer 
to manage activity

Risk Assessment &
ReActivate training

completed

Full court singles &
doubles play

permitted

Managed group sizes of
no more than 16 players

with social distancing

No sharing of
rackets (shuttles can

be shared within a
group of players)

Arrive ready
 to play

Wash hands regularly
and clean equipment


